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• Responses were collected through an online survey

• Survey open from August 1, 2021 though October 1, 2021

• Participants were recruited via community advertising, 

social media and emails to community organizations

• All responses were anonymous –no names or other 

identifying information collected

• A total of 350 participants engaged in the survey

• 44% of responses were included in the final dataset 

• 155 valid responses form the basis for this report

Survey Information
and Methods
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What’s Next?

LGBTQ 

Advisory 

Committee

MARCH 15

Results to 
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publicly

APRIL 1
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Finding a Facilitator

A link to an anonymous survey will accompany the 

survey results and infographic that is made available 

to the public on April 1, 2022. 

The survey will be an opportunity for community 

members to submit the names of facilitators that they 

feel would be suitable to lead the conversations 

between HPS and community.


